Embassy of the United States of America

Podgorica, Montenegro
April 27, 2012

To whom it may concern:

This is to verify that the Consular Section of the U.,S. Embassy in Podgorica works
closely with Mr. David Knezevic in his role as a coordinator for exchange
programs in the United States, including the Summer Work and Travel Program.
We have worked with him for the past two years in this capacity.

Sincerely,

£

Corey Gonzalez
Consul



